Debra Thomeson :

From: Gina Esposito <gbird09@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 11, 2023 3:49 PM

To: Assembly

Subject: Employee death investigation

Dear Petersburg Assembly,

I'am reaching out to you all in hopes that the Assembly will start an independent third party investigation into the
Borough's involvement and handling of the crash which resulted in the deaths of Molly Parks and Marie Geisbrecht on
luly 4, 2016. Hopefully the assembly can make real change in creating a safer place for Petersburg Borough employees
to work, and in turn help provide closure for many in our community that feel more needs to be done. Thank you,

Gina Esposito



